
 
  

 

 NEWS UPDATE    
 We are pleased to announce the establishment of our new office in Kuala Lumpur, 

Malaysia. Located in Menara BRDB in the Bangsar area, the new office will expand our 
investment banking services in South East Asia (“SEA”), covering Malaysia, Indonesia, 
Singapore, Vietnam, Philippines, etc., and will offer a comprehensive range of 
corporate finance advisory services including among others, M&A advisory, capital 
raising and financial restructuring. 

Following the expansion of our operations to Europe with the launch of our Geneva set-
up in 2019, Asia has been an area of key strategic focus for our firm, given its diverse 
and fast-growing markets. We expect SEA in particular to continue to experience high 
economic growth, significant financial markets activity and increasing cross-border 
deal flow. Our new office will enable Broadgate to build on its existing track record in 
SEA to expand its services and offer clients in Europe and the Middle East wider access 
to international investment opportunities in key growth regions and cross-border 
transaction execution capabilities. 

The office will be led by Azam Malek Azman and Nik Ibrahim NM Din, who joined 
Broadgate from Ekuiti Nasional Berhad, a leading private equity firm in Malaysia, where 
they held Director roles. Prior to that, Azam and Nik held various leadership positions 
in local and global organizations, accumulating valuable experience in investment 
banking and advisory services across various industries. 

 

   
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

    
 


